COACHES" IN CLASSROOM TRAIN STUDENTS FOR LIFE

“Teaching here is a wonderful expe- | "
rience. Not only are the faculty mem- :
bers dedicated and well-qualified, but
they are also my friends. We laugh, cry,
advise and listen to one another and as
a result are truly one of the strongest
assets CPA has to offer,” states Mrs.
Janet Buckner, a 2nd grade teacher.

A typical day for a teacher runs the
gamut from lunch order, playground
duty, parent conferences, and paper
grading. Once a month an in-service
teachers meeting is held.

However, teaching has its light side
too. The annual Christmas Party was
held at Hummingbirds. Prior to Christ-
mas, faculty members assembled in
Mrs. Gail Howell's room to make de-
signer sneakers to liven up their holi-
day wardrobe.

Mrs. Brightwell sponsors the

Storybook Parade to pro- Faculty members and administrators
mote reading throughout the face the challenge of educating our

lower and middle school. students for life beyond the halls of

Children enjoy dressing as CPA.

their favorite character.

Dr. Stone enjoys this delicious faculty lunch.

Lynn Bazzle — B.S. Bus. Adm., U.S.C. M.A.T., Citadel
Nancy Beach — B.A. Religion, Columbia College, Secretary
Beth Bolt — B.A. Elem. Ed., L.D. Clemson

Gary Brightwell — Columbia College, U.S.C., Librarian

Corinne Brittle — B.A. Educ., Wofford

George Brittle — B.A. Sociology,
Wofford

Janet Buckner — B.A. Elem. Ed.,
University of Tampa

Brenda Clamp — Kitchen Staff

Katie Davenport — B.A. Special Ed.,
Converse

Mary Kate Dean — B.A. Elem. Ed.,
Columbia College

Betty Fischer — B.A. Eng., Baptist Col.
M. Ed., Reading Ed., Citadel

Sharon Folk — B.A. Romance Lang.,
M.A. Romance Lang., U.S.C.

Candace Fralix — Kitchen Staff

Mike Green — B.A. History,
Presbyterian College
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